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7 Bransdale Close

West End Lane

NW6 4QH

29/06/2017  16:46:162017/2391/P COMMNT Justin Silver Am all for this application to improve the range of daily food offering in the neighbourhood. 

Also seeing how well West Hampstead farmers market has been managed over the years, 

we can be confident the people behind this application will do a great job.

37 Crediton Hill

37 Crediton Hill

29/06/2017  16:14:092017/2391/P OBJ Larry 

Trachtenberg

I am writing, as Chair,  on behalf of the West End Green Conservation Area Advisory 

Committee.  The WEGCAAC has always been a great supporter of the local Farmers Market 

and believes that the Saturday Market adds considerably to enhancing the local community 

and adding to its growing vibrancy.  However, we fully support ALL of the objections raised by 

the Neighbourhood Development Forum (NDF) posted on 29 June.  We are particularly 

concerned about the impact on local independent businesses which already struggle against 

the competition from four major supermarket chains and the fact that the proposed market 

could dissuade new businesses from considering entering the area.  We would like to see 

this application rejected outright and for the Farmers Market group to consider recasting their 

application on a much smaller scale and for a trial period to determine whether the demand 

even exists for the proposed market.

57 Aberdare 

Gardens

London

NW6 3AL

29/06/2017  16:43:362017/2391/P COMMNT Ruth Harper I think it's an excellent proposal and I would support it.
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